
Public Safety Building Ad-Hoc Committee Meeting 

Wolfeboro Town Hall – Great Hall 

Minutes of June 6, 2022 @ 2:00PM 

 

In Attendance 

 

Jim Pineo, Dean Rondeau, Mark Livie, Steve Wood, Bob Tougher, Bon Loughman, Thomas 

Zotti, Nate Nichols, Luke Freudenberg 

 

Public Input Session 

 

Jim Pineo reviewed the Powerpoint presentation (attached) for the Public Input Session 

scheduled for June 9, 2022 @ 6:00PM in the Great Hall.  Chief Rondeau identified his name was 

missing from the committee members slide. Jim noted that on slide 30 the side needed the 

building estimated footprint installed. 

 

Bob Loughman enquired what would be going infront of the CIP.  Jim Pineo advised that this 

depended upon information received from the public input session and it is difficult to assign a 

cost to the Citizens Bank Building at this time because we do not have enough information, 

however there would be a project brought forward in 2023.  Jim Pineo stated his priorities for the 

upcoming years were: PSB, South Main Street, Roads, Grant funded projects.  Bob Tougher 

mentioned he believes the budget committee might not entertain any projects of financial 

significance.  Chief Rondeau mentioned the time in now to bring this project forward and let the 

voters decide.  Jim Pineo stated that he would insert a slide which would provide the estimated 

tax rate impact for various projects.  Chief Zotti felt the project needed to be presented to the 

citizen for a vote.  Steve Wood discussed the School and how there were a multiple votes until 

the project passed. 

 

The committee discussed holding meeting on June 13 to discuss the result and present findings to 

the Board of Selectmen. 

 

Public Input 

 

Help with the name, Felt that the Police Department should be located in the center of town.  

 

Next Meeting  

 

June 9, 2022 @ 6:00PM Public Input Session Great Hall 

June 13, 2022 @ 2:00PM Location to be determined 

 

JSP 6/6/2022 DRAFT 


